REMEMBERING
Ruth DUE
March 6, 1933 - February 7, 2020

OGO

Tribute from Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel

Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Les and Bette Petry

Relation: Our sons were friends in high school

To Ruth's family. We were sorry to hear of her passing. Our sons were high school friends and spent
time at each other's homes. Retain the memories and the joy of her life with you always.

Tribute from Allistair Hall-Petry

Relation: Friend of her Son

John, sorry to hear about your loss. She was always very welcoming and supportive.
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